
 

Summer term Otter class 

group overview 

PSHE – healthy lifestyles 

This term Otters will be learning about healthy lifestyles. They will learn about what to expect when 

visiting the dentist and doctors. We are fortunate to have a visit from a dentist to talk to the pupils 

about the importance of brushing our teeth. Pupils will take part in practical activities such as 

brushing their teeth and checking them in the mirror.  

 

Maths – Measuring 

In maths Otters will be learning about measuring and comparing lengths/weights. They will be completing 

practical activities to measure lengths in non-standard and standard units, comparing which objects are 

longer/shorter. After understanding the concepts of comparing lengths they will move on to comparing weights 

using the vocabulary heavier and lighter.  

 

English – sensory stories / grammar and 

punctuation 

The English focus this term is on sensory stories and 

punctuation. Pupils working on sensory stories will be 

encouraged to read along with key words in the stories 

and interact with the books. Some of these books will 

include: super worm, the very hungry caterpillar and the 

very busy spider. Pupils working on punctuation will learn 

when to put a full stop, exclamation mark or question 

mark at the end of a sentence. They will also be 

introduced to speech marks and how to use these.  

 

Topic – How does your garden 

grow? 

This term pupils will learn about the 

lifecycle of a sunflower. They will plant 

their own sunflower seeds and watch 

them grow across the term. They will 

learn about what plants need to grow and 

take turns watering the plants throughout 

the week to help their plants to grow. 

Pupils will also learn about the different 

parts of a plant.  


